
 

City of Colwood 

Proclamation 
 

 

 
“Chamber of Commerce Week” 

 
 

 
WHEREAS a strong local business community is a key driver of our local economic prosperity, and 
 
WHEREAS a strong local business community creates jobs and opportunities for residents of 

Colwood and supports community growth, and 
 
WHEREAS the Greater Victoria Chamber of Commerce and WestShore Chamber of Commerce 

are business organizations dedicated to strengthening Colwood’s business community 
and helping our community to thrive, and  

 
WHEREAS  every year, members of the Greater Victoria Chamber of Commerce and WestShore 

Chamber of Commerce dedicate countless volunteer hours in service to our region’s 
businesses and community;   

 
 
 
 
NOW THEREFORE: 

 
I, Carol Hamilton, Mayor of the City of Colwood, do hereby proclaim February 19 to 23, 2018, to be 
known as “Chamber of Commerce Week” in the City of Colwood.  

 
 
 
 
 
   
Mayor Carol Hamilton 

  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COLWOOD CITY HALL 
3300 Wishart Road 
Colwood, BC  V9C 1R1 
 
CONTACT 
Phone: 250 478 5999 
Fax: 250 478 7516 
info@colwood.ca  
 
OFFICE HOURS: 
8:00 am –  4:30 pm 
Monday – Friday 
except stat holidays 
 
www.colwood.ca  

 

 File: # 0630-01-PRO-20481 

Date: February 6, 2018 

 

 
Christine Lewis 
Greater Victoria Chamber of Commerce 
eventsmanager@victoriachamber.ca 
 
 
Dear Christine: 
 
RE:  Chamber of Commerce Week 
 
I am enclosing a copy of a proclamation signed by Her Worship, Mayor Carol 
Hamilton, proclaiming February 19 to 23, 2018, as "Chamber of Commerce 
Week”, in the City of Colwood. 
 
This proclamation will be posted on Friday, February 16, 2018 at City Hall. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Ian Howat 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 
 
Enclosure 
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